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	 a  Better  World



YOUR ADDITIONAL
VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION
PAYABLE TO
G.B.E.N

(GLOBAL BRAIN EMPOWERMENT NETWORK)
IS GREATLY APPRECIATED!
If you are not already enrolled as a GBEN Associate, a contribution of $36 or more will constitute such enrollment and entitle you to free attendance of the conference that was postponed until next year. 
If you are enrolling, please complete the enrollment form and add it to the basket along with your contribution. It is essential for us to have your e-mail address (we’ll use your postal address if you do not have e-mail) to keep you informed of G.B.E.N.’s ongoing activities.

THANK YOU!!
